
Iuprnrar, Lrlrrrro

December 20,2024

The General Manager
Paki$fan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building
Stock Exchange Road
Karachi.

Subject: Board Meeting

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on

Friday, December 27,2024 at ll:00 AM electronically through video conference facility at

the registered office of the company atlahore to consider 1st Quarterly Accounts for the period

ended September 30, 2024.

The Company has declared, the ooClosed Period" from December 20, 2024 to December 27,

2024 (both days inclusive) as reqriired under Clause 5.6.4 of PSX Regulations. Accordingly,

no Director, CEO or any Executive shall, directly/ indirectly, deal in the shares ofthe Company

in any manner during Closed Period. 
I

You may please inform the TRE Certificate Holderp o-f the Exchange accordingly.

Yours Sincerely,

/t, /)

ilr'r'/r-'
tfrt ury'il*",
Cornpa/y Secretary

r Ismail Aiwan-e-Science Building,205 Ferozepur Road, Lahore - 54600, Pakistan

r UAN# : +92 42 lll-265-669 e Main: +92 42 3575-8970 (3 Lines) r Fax #: +92 42 3576-3241 r eMail: info@,imperiallimited.co


